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Dear Incoming Cybersecurity Family, 

We are excited to have you join the ICON (Institute of Cyber Operations and Networking) family. 

My name is Janet Hartkopf and I’m the Cyber Program Director. I have been here since the program 

began at Basha HS. I’m here to help you in any way that I can as you progress through the program.  

Cybersecurity offers tremendous opportunities at every level, whether your student plans on getting 

industry certifications and going straight to work or going on to obtain a community college or 

bachelors’ degree. The jobs are out there, and the pay is excellent. We are so pleased to partner with 

Chandler-Gilbert Community College to make this program dual enrollment. We are also partnered with 

the University of Arizona at Chandler for the bachelors’ program and Advanced Business Learning for 

students wishing to enter the job market soon after graduation. 

Over the summer we will be working hard at equipping your new labs, prepping the rooms, and 

readying the instructors for day one with your student. We’re looking forward to launching events, 

hosting speakers, and introducing your students to the world of cybersecurity and all its possibilities. 

 

 
 
 
Janet Hartkopf, M. Ed  
Cyber Program Director  
Basha High School 
Chandler High School 
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